
Join us in commemoration of Memorial Day, Monday, May 29, 2017, as part of the 
Sudbury Memorial Day Parade.  Weather permitting (no significant rain) Ambulance 
255 will drive in the parade and be on display afterwards at the Town Hall. 
 
Ambulance 255 is a meticulously restored 1916 Model T Ford American Field 
Service ambulance.  It serves as a tangible reminder of the 2500 American 
volunteers who drove these vehicles before the United States entered the Great War 
one hundred years ago.  George King of N. Franklin CT and Jeff Klinger of Sudbury 
will be on-hand to answer questions and provide additional commentary.  George 
and Jeff have taken 255 around the Eastern US and to Europe, participating in 
President Obama’s inaugural parade, ceremonies at Arlington National Cemetery, 
and presentations to students, historical societies and civic and veteran’s 
organizations.   Whether an interested citizen, a history sleuth, an old car buff, or 
simply curious, don’t miss this opportunity to be part of “living history.”  Especially 
welcome are “students of any age.” 
 
The Parade starts at 9:30AM at the Rugged Bear Plaza, and ends at the WWI 
Memorial, near Town Hall.  At the conclusion of the parade (c1130) we hope you can 
stop-by and see Ambulance 255.  In any event, please find some appropriate way to 
honor and cherish those who’ve sacrificed greatly (and ultimately) throughout our 
history and through the present day.  
Please share this with interested friends and colleagues. 
 

 


